
Holidays Act Programme

Visit:
remediate.tewhatuora.govt.nz

Complete these 5 Steps to Register

Complete the ‘Register an account’ 
section – you will need an email address 
you use regularly (work or personal)

Check your inbox for an email from us 
with your username, then use this to log 
in – check your inbox again (or junk mail!) 
for the verification code

Complete the ‘Get started’ section 
– you will need your IR number 

Wait to hear from us when we are 
ready to make payments.  
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You have likely worked for us on 
rotation in different city and rural 
hospitals. 

This makes you a ‘former employee’ 
for Holidays Act remediation. 

Please register on our national 
portal, so we can check your current 
details and keep you informed 
about upcoming payments for all 
your previous roles.

Each payroll team is remediating 
current employees first, then former 
employees. Payments to former 
employees will start in 2024.

Not everyone will receive a payment 
– some people have been paid 
correctly for their leave. 

Once you have registered
Each time you log in, we will email you a verification code, to make sure it’s really you.
If you have any issues registering or logging in, use the helpdesk link on the home page.
Closer to payment time, you will be asked to provide bank account details through the 
secure portal. 
Check out our Questions section for more information or log in to contact our               
support team.

Please register now on the nationwide Holidays Act portal for 
former employees to receive any payments owed for all your 
previous roles. 
We’re working to correct underpaid leave under the Holidays Act, going back to 
1 May 2010. Your payroll team will remediate your current role – check your local 
intranet for details. 

Registering for your previous roles and rotations

Calling all RMOs and SMOs to 
register for Holidays Act payments


